
 
 

Friday, 18 October 2024 

Dear Parents, Caregivers, and Students, 

We are excited to announce that our senior prizegiving will take place on Thursday, 24 October at the Elim Christian 
Centre Auditorium (Botany Campus). Throughout the day, we will be rehearsing and sound-checking the musical items 
for this special celebration. 

GC students will be transported via school vans, departing at the beginning of lunchtime. They will need to be collected 
from the Botany campus at 3:10 PM. If any students choose to go home first, please ensure they return to the 
auditorium by 6:00 PM. 

During downtime between sound checks and rehearsals, we encourage students to bring study materials or books. 
Please note that the use of phones or devices will not be permitted during this time. 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Event Details: 

When:   Thursday 24 October 
Itinerary: 12.50pm GC students leave for BC 
  1-5pm Rehearsals at Botany Church Auditorium 
  6:50pm - Background music in the auditorium (chamber orchestra) 
                             7:10pm-Background music in the auditorium (Jazz combo) 
  7.30pm - Prizegiving starts 
  10.30pm - Estimated finish 
Where:  Botany Campus - 159 Botany Road, Botany Downs, Auckland 2010 
Transport:  School vans 
  Parents need to collect students from the Botany Campus after prizegiving 
What to bring:  Tidy uniform - seniors in blazer and tie and juniors in junior uniform 

Packed morning tea and lunch 
Pizza dinner provided at 5:30 pm 
Instruments, music, leads, sticks etc  

Cost:   $0 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Ngā mihi,  
  
Karen Liu  BMus(Hons) 
TEACHER IN CHARGE OF CHINESE 
BOTANY CAMPUS MUSIC 

  


